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Autodesk Extends Invitation to Join Webcast of Investor Day Event

September 25, 2013

SAN RAFAEL, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Sep. 25, 2013-- Autodesk, Inc. (NASDAQ: ADSK) today announced that it will broadcast a webcast in
conjunction with its upcoming Investor Day event via its website on Wednesday, October 2, 2013 at 8:30 a.m. Pacific Time. Carl Bass, Autodesk
president and CEO, will join Mark Hawkins, Autodesk executive vice president and CFO, and other senior executives to discuss with the investment
community the demands and opportunities of the current market, business model transition, financial metrics, and the company’s corporate strategy.
Autodesk will host a live webcast at www.autodesk.com/investors. This webcast will be archived for approximately one year on our website.

For more information, please call Autodesk Investor Relations at 415-507-6705.
About Autodesk

Autodesk helps people imagine, design and create a better world. Everyone—from design professionals, engineers and architects to digital
artists, students and hobbyists—usesAutodesk software to unlock their creativity and solve important challenges. For more information
visit autodesk.com or follow @autodesk.

Autodesk is a registered trademark of Autodesk, Inc., and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates in the USA and/or other countries. All other brand names,
product names or trademarks belong to their respective holders. Autodesk reserves the right to alter product and services offerings, and specifications
and pricing at any time without notice, and is not responsible for typographical or graphical errors that may appear in this document.

© 2013 Autodesk, Inc. All rights reserved.
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